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DR. MARY LUPO SELECTED TO USE NEW FDA-CLEARED
RESTYLANE SILK DURING PRE-LAUNCH PHASE

New Orleans, LA — As a leader in the aesthetic dermatology community for more than 30 years, Dr. Mary
Lupo, M.D., F.A.A.D, board certified dermatologist and clinical professor of dermatology at Tulane
University School of Medicine, was selected by Galderma, the makers of Restylane Silk, as one of the
few physicians in the country to use their new FDA-cleared injectable filler at this time. In this pre-
launch phase, Dr. Lupo will use the Restylane Silk product to train other physicians and to provide
feedback to the company.

Restylane Silk is the first and only FDA-cleared product to enhance the mouth area by increasing the
volume of patients’ lips and smoothing wrinkles. This injectable filler is a protective and lubricating gel
made of a hyaluronic acid, which is produced naturally by the body. In its FDA clinical study, patients
needed one or two injections of Restylane Silk over a period of two weeks to achieve the best lip volume
and wrinkle appearance. The effect lasted about six months.

The Lupo Center for Aesthetic and General Dermatology is the only practice in the Louisiana and
Mississippi area treating patients with Restylane Silk. The product is set to ship to most physicians in
early 2015. To learn more about Restylane Silk or to schedule an interview with Dr. Lupo, please contact
Abby Lupo or visit our website, www.drmarylupo.com.
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